
 

 

Response form to the consultation for the proposed changes to 

Cheshire West and Chester Council’s admission arrangements for 

September 2026 and subsequent years, subject to any review 

 

Proposed change Support Do not 
Support 

No 
view 

Reducing the published admission number for  
Cherry Grove Primary School from 45 to 30  

 

   

Comments (if any): 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Proposed change Support Do not 
Support 

No 
view 

Reducing the published admission number for  
Tarporley CE Primary School from 45 to 30  

 

   

Comments (if any): 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 

Proposed change Support Do not 
Support 

No 
view 

Reducing the published admission number for  
Tattenhall Park Primary School from 45 to 30  

 

   

Comments (if any): 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Proposed change Support Do not 
Support 

No 
view 

Reducing the published admission number for  
Wharton CE Primary School from 60 to 30  

 

   

Comments (if any): 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

Proposed change Support Do not 
Support 

No 
view 

Reducing the published admission number for  
Wincham Primary School from 45 to 30  

 

   

Comments (if any): 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Please return completed form to Kelly Senior 
School Admissions Team, Wyvern House, The Drumber, Winsford, Cheshire, CW7 1AH 
Email: admissions@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk by 8 January 2025 
Tel: 0300 123 7039 

mailto:admissions@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk

